
 

 

15 October 2021 

Macmillan World’s Biggest Coffee Morning  

Dear Parent / Carer  

As you may be aware, in previous years Queen Elizabeth High School has been proud to host 
a charity cake afternoon for students in aid of Macmillan Cancer Support and we are so 
grateful for parents’, carers’ and students’ support. We would like to continue to support 
this campaign this year. 

We have organised a fun programme of activities during registration on Thursday 21st 
October, involving quizzes and tutor competitions. We are asking students to bring in 
biscuits or cakes to share with their tutor group. These can be homemade or shop bought. 
Please be aware there may be some students with nut allergies so can you please avoid 
making or buying products that contain any nuts.  

We are asking for a donation of £1 per student. This is voluntary and all money raised will go 
directly to Macmillan. As we are now a cashless school, donations can be made via the 
School Gateway online secure payment system through the School Gateway website or 
smart phone app. The option to donate will be open from Thursday 21st for a week. Given 
that this is a fundraiser, we are able to accept cash contributions on the day, but would 
prefer these to be made online.  

Thank you in advance for your support. Last year we raised over £1,000, and we hope we 
can match this or do even better this year. Every penny really does count towards helping 
Macmillan be there for people living with cancer, offering emotional, physical and financial 
support to those who need them.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 

Jen Ballantyne 

Lead Pastoral Mentor 


